
October 26, 1966 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora, 
 
I had delayed in writing a formal thank you letter to you, not because I needed time to 
think on something nice to say about your lectures, but rather because I had planned to 
see you to invite you to a follow-up discussion which we were planning to have, but 
which did not materialize. 
I do want to thank your, however, on behalf of the Interfaith Association, for a splendid 
evening. The turnout, as you saw, was excellent, and I’m sure that no one who came 
was disappointed. Marcel’s philosophy may be caching somewhat in depth, but the 
issues which were raised were certainly interesting as grounds for speculation. I only 
regret that the discussion had to be cut short in order to permit people to dash over to 
the other lecture. 
Sincerely 
 
[signatura] 
Vice President 
 
 


